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The proposed solar farm project would completely destroy the local countryside. Our small narrow roads can not support
large scale vehicles in and around the area. It would have a massive environmental impact on our roads and communities.

Farm land is not the answer for this project and I strongly oppose the project and would like you to reconsider building
such a enormous infrastructure in this beautiful part of the country side.


